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         Treasury Department 

         3rd Auditory Office 

         October 6. 1832 

Sir, 

 You letter of the 24th ulto. Has this day been received A few days after you left this city and 

immediately on the papers being returned by the Secretary of War to this office, To wit on the 14th July 

last, I addressed a letter to you enclosing a copy of the remarks which had been submitted with the 

accounts & vouchers of the Mexican Road Commissioners to the Secretary. That letter it appears was 

through mistake directed to you at __ Michigan Territory. I now enclose a copy thereof together with a 

copy of the remarks and request exceedingly that any mistake should have occurred to keep the papers 

so long out of your procession.  

     Very respectfully. 

     Your obt. Svt. 

     Peter Hagner Aud. 

George C. Sibley 

Linden Wood 

Near St, Charles 

St, Louis  

Missouri 
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